
 

 

Gawler East Link Road Project 
Concept Design of Calton Road Connection to the Link Road 
 
Dear Resident/Property Owner, 
 
The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) would like to provide you with an 
update on the Gawler East Link Project. 
 
As part of the preparation for construction, our project team consulted with the community and 
stakeholders to provide feedback prior to the design phase commencing.  
 
This feedback has been incorporated into the design, which is now at 30% completion. 
 
As a result of the feedback the project team has reviewed the original design for the Calton Road 
connection and identified alternative treatments to increase its functionality and improve safety and 
amenity, whilst retaining adherence to Australian Standards.  
 
It was determined that the best outcome would be to construct a roundabout to connect the new link 
road to Calton Road.  
 

The benefits include: 

 Improved accessibility  

 Improved safety  

 Improved pedestrian accessibility 

 Expected reduction in traffic to surrounding residential streets 

 

A concept plan is attached for your viewing and information. 

 

Should you require further information, please contact the DPTI project team via: 
 
Email: dpti.gawlereastlinkroadproject@sa.gov.au 
Telephone: 1300 282 939 
Or visit our website: www.dpti.sa.gov.au/gelr for information regarding the project. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Gawler East Link Road Project Team 

25/07/2018 
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